
Launch Date and PDCA Member Accounts
On Tuesday August 19th, 2014 at 11:59pm the Pug Dog Club of America will launch the redesigned 

PDCA website at Pugs.org. The new PDCA website will look very different than the old PDCA website 
but will have all of the same content that you are used to viewing. 

As with the old PDCA website, there will be a “Member’s Only” section built into the new PDCA 
website that will give current PDCA members, in good standing, access to member specific content and 

features that are not available to the general public.

Existing users of the old PDCA website who have a login account will receive an email, shortly before the 
new PDCA website goes live, that contains their existing username and a temporary password for login 

to the new PDCA website. PDCA Members, who do not have an existing login account, will need to 
register for a new login account when the new PDCA website is up and running.

How to Login with Your Existing Username or Register for a New Account

Step 1 - New and existing users of the Pugs.org website may access the “Member’s Only Section” from 
the “Member Login” button at the top right corner of the screen (Pictured Below)
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Step 2 - After clicking the button shown in Step 1, users will be taken to a new screen where they will be 
able to “Login” or “Register” for a “Member’s Only” account. Existing users of the old PDCA website 

will receive an email with their existing Username and temporary password. If you have forgotten your 
password or did not receive your email, please use the “Lost Password” link to recover it. New users who 
do not have a login account registered with the old PDCA website will need to click the “Register” link 

and create a new “Member’s Only” account. (Pictured Below)

Step 3 - After logging into your account, a message will appear that says you are logged in. (Pictured 
Below)
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Step 3 (continued) - Also, a hidden menu will appear when you hover your mouse over the “Member’s 
Only” menu tab that gives access to “Member’s Only” content.

Step 4 - If you do not see the login message or the “Member’s Only” menu items, you are not properly 
logged into your account and you will need to repeat Steps 1 and 2.

Support
If you make a mistake when registering, were given an incorrect username, or have another issue that 
requires assistance please contact PdcaAdmin@Pugs.org for support. We are here to help you through 

this process and will answer emails in the order that they are received.

See you online!
Amber Lea Morgan

Website Content Manager for the Pug Dog Club of America
PdcaAdmin@Pugs.org
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